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Fall Annual Membership Meeting  

Saturday, November 5th, 2016 

10 am to 12 pm at McMenamins Thorndike Room 

Our annual business meeting to inform members what is 

going on at the Museum. We will have an election of 

members to the Board of Trustees. 

We will have a program from researchers working collect-

ing information on and restoring the Swedish Cemetery. 
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Membership Renewal 

It is time to renew your membership! 

The 2017 membership form is on the last page of this newsletter.  

You may renew by mail, or at the fall meeting October 5th, or at the 

Spring meeting in April . 

We do not take credit cards. 

Wooden Bowls made by Mike Hughes 

Two Left! 

When you come to the Hannan House, you will see wonderful  

bowls Mike made from repurposed wood from the oak trees cut 

down at Ricketts school. Mike donated them, and they are for sale 

to benefit the Museum. 

Help Decorate the  

Museum for  

Christmas! 

 

Monday, November 28th 

10 am 

Volunteers are needed to 

decorate the Museum 

buildings and the interior 

of the Hannan House. 

Bring greens if you have 

them. 
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This newsletter is published by the Bothell Historical Museum Society and is sent to all members and those  

interested in our community and heritage.  

To contribute articles to this newsletter, please contact us  at:  P.O. Box 313, Bothell, WA 98041 

Phone: 425-486-1889;  email at: bothellmuseum@gmail.com 

Museum Location: In The Park at Bothell Landing 

www.bothellhistoricalmuseum.org,  and you can Find us on Facebook 

November 5th,  Saturday—General 

membership meeting at McMenamins, 10 

am. 

November 28th, Monday— Decorate the 

museum for the holiday, 10 am.  

December 4th,  Sunday—Christmas Tea, 

1 to 4 pm at the Hannan House. 

December 11th, Sunday—Museum Build-

ings open 1 to 4 pm for Christmas. 

2017 

April (Saturday date to be determined) -  
Spring membership meeting. 

Calendar for 2016 Message from our Co-Presidents  

Nancy & Don Sparling 

The Holiday Tea is back on the year! If you want to volunteer to 

help, please check with Mary Anne. 

The City of Bothell has allocated money to repair the porch at the 

Hannan House. Parts of the porch are sagging due to structural 

problems, and work should start late this year or early next year. 

We encourage all members to come the fall meeting. We will 

have election of Board members and other Museum business, 

plus a program on the Swedish Cemetery. We are looking for 

more Board members, please let us know if you are interested. 

Don & Nancy Sparling       

Co-Presidents 

425-483-0820 

 

Mary Anne Gibbons 

Vice President 

425-780-0871 
 

Nancy Kallinen 

Secretary 

425-481-1722 
 

Pat Pierce 

425-483-6236 

Joyce Stewart 

206-364-4167 

Board of Trustees 
 

Bothell Newspaper  

Website 

Papers 1908 to 1939 in a searchable 

database.  

Read the news from Bothell’s past! 

http//:bhm.stparchive.com  

Neil McGee 

DDS 

425-486-4428 

Olson Design 

Downtown Bothell Custom  

Design Jeweler 

10034 Main St. 

We Appreciate the Support of these Bothell Businesses 

Country Village 

Shops 

Bothell Everett Hwy. 

Hillcrest Bakery 

10010 Main Street 

Bothell 98011 
In The Park at Bothell Landing 
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An Old Fashioned Holiday Tea and 

Open House 

We are looking forward to once again hosting our Old Fashioned Holiday Tea 

on Sunday, December 4, 2016 from 1-4 PM.  There are many ways you can 

help with this special event beginning with decorating on Monday, Novem-

ber 28 at 10 am.  Bring greens, if you have them, to decorate the buildings.  

We also need dozens of cookies for the event.  On the day of the tea we will 

need help setting up, greeting, serving, and cleaning up.  A sign up sheet will 

be available at our annual meeting on Saturday, November 5. We will also 

open the buildings on the following Sunday, December 11 and are looking 

for docents for that Sunday.  If you have questions, please call, Mary Anne 

Gibbons at 425-780-0871. 

Museum Openings This Year 

As the 522 Realignment Project in Bothell nears completion, many more people are using the Park at 

Bothell Landing and our museum has been very busy during our Sunday afternoon openings.  We 

have welcomed almost 2000 visitors from April through October.  We have enjoyed meeting these 

visitors (including many students who toured the museum with their school classes and have brought 

their families back), bikers on the Burke-Gilman trail, descendants of early Bothell families, and tour-

ists from many countries.  Thank you to our many docents who volunteer their time each Sunday.  We 

have welcomed several new docents this year and appreciate their devotion to our mission. 

Petals On The River 

May 29th, 2016 

Jeanette's retirement from the  

Board of Trustees. 

Spring Meeting 2016 
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2017 Membership Form 

Bothell Historical Museum, PO Box 313, Bothell, WA 98041 

425-486-1889                          bothellmuseum@gmail.com 

Name            Date     

Address              State         Zip     

Phone        Email         

       Send future newsletters to my email address?    

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP 

  Business  $50.00        Family  $20.00     Individual  $15.00    

  Senior  $10.00 (65+ years)   Other 

  I would like to learn more about volunteering 

  I would like to make a donation  $        I have items to donate 

  Memorial Fund Donation  $       In Memory Of           

BHM qualifies for tax exemption under 501 ( c ) (3) and your contribution is deductible to the extent allowed by law. We qualify for matching gift contribu-

tions by those employers who offer this benefit. 

Checks should be made out to Bothell Historical Museum and mailed to the above address. 

We Thank You For Your Support 


